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In response to the potential threat posed by registered sex offenders who were possibly displaced 
by Hurricane Katrina, The CrimeWeb Network (www.CrimeWeb.Net) has constructed a 
centralized database of information regarding displaced Louisiana Sex Offenders that may be 
accessed by law enforcement and the general public.  The information includes the names and 
photographs of registered sex offenders from the State of Louisiana who have been identified by 
Louisiana state officials as having possibly been displaced by Hurricane Katrina and as a result 
may possibly now be residing in other areas of the country.   
 
You can view the database located at http://www.crimeweb.net/offenders.asp.  Each record also 
contains links to the State of Louisiana web resources where additional information about these 
offenders may be obtained. To view a recent story about the sex offenders click here: 
http://www.kcentv.com/video/9-12/fri/website.wmv 
 
About CrimeWeb 
The CrimeWeb alerting service is provided FREE to citizens.  The goal of CrimeWeb is to 
provide a fast and efficient method of communication between law enforcement agencies and the 
communities they serve.  Founded in 1997, the web-based CrimeWeb application has 
successfully distributed millions of notifications to citizens via computers, cell phones, text 
pagers and other devices.  Alerts typically are classified as: 
 

� Major Crimes 
� Missing Adults 
� Missing Children 
� Community Information 
� School Information 
� Homeland Security 

 
To learn more about CrimeWeb Network visit www.crimeweb.net or call 888-33-CRIME 
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